
 

Viewing Opportunity of Recent Conversation with the President
 

From: Office of the President
 

To: Stevens Faculty and Staff
 

As you may be aware, President Farvardin typically holds one Conversation with the President per
semester on a Wednesday afternoon when faculty and staff can attend in person without conflicting
teaching/course schedules. However, the most recent Conversation with the President was scheduled at
a time when some faculty could not attend.

Therefore, to accommodate those on-campus colleagues who could not attend on September 16, we are
making available a recording of the presentation on Wednesday, October 1, 2025, from 3 – 4 pm. The
viewing will be held in the Howe Center’s 3rd floor Fielding Room. This will be a viewing of the recording
only. President Farvardin will not be able to attend in person.

For planning purposes, kindly complete this registration form by Monday, September 29, if you plan to
attend.
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